
 

 

 

Message from the Acting Mayor 
 

COVID 19 Update 
Lake Cowichan – May 12th, 2020 
 
 
As Mayor Peters has taken a leave of absence to deal with personal issues, I ( Councillor McGonigle) have been 
appointed as Acting Mayor. I thank my colleagues for their trust.  
 
As we move forward expanding our social circles, and the relaxation of Provincial guidelines, it’s as important 
now as in the beginning to continue our diligence in social distancing and ensuring we don’t put those most 
vulnerable in harm’s way.  A big thanks to all essential workers continuing to help us through this difficult time.  
 
As the weather warms, and the long weekend approaches, avoid the urge to gather in large groups possibly 
putting yourself and others in harm's way. Stay safe, stay healthy and let’s get through this difficult time 
together. 
 
 
Tim McGonigle 
Acting Mayor 
 
 


